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HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

              Aylward:  164     Davy: 85   Trevithick:  58                      
Total            5132            4820                    4551

ParentPay
As we are now approaching
the end of the school year,

please could we ask that Year
6 leavers settle any

outstanding payments. 

Also Nursery leavers, please
ensure that balances are

cleared as you will be
receiving a new child account

when your child starts
school...... more details to

follow.

3  Sept:  FIRST DAY OF TERMrd

8  October:  NO RIVERSIDE - staff trainingth

23  October:  INSET Day - school closedrd

24  October:  INSET Day - school closed th

27-31 October:  HALF TERM Holiday
3  November:  BACK TO SCHOOLrd

9  January:  Theatre Royal - Dick Whittingtonth

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Congratulations
to Amy on her
freestyle and

Latin American
dance award.

If you are planning on getting your child’s ears pierced please ensure this is
done at the start of the summer holidays so that they have time to heal.

Emily ran 5 kilometres over
obstacles and through mud on

Saturday to raise money for
Cancer Research. Emily raised
over £230 and was running for

her Nanny in Sidmouth. 

We wish our older nursery children good luck
in September in Reception class.

Please remember to bring back in
September wellies and waterproofs.

NURSERY NEWS

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  SEE YOU ALL BACK ON
WEDNESDAY 3  SEPTEMBER!RD



Today we said goodbye
to Mr Bennett, we wish

him all the luck in his new
job!

Congratulations to
Aylward

who have won this
year’s house point

trophy!

Well done to all the
children who received

100% attendance for the
year!


